
 

NRC MONITORS PILGRIM STATION AFTER LOSS OF OFFSITE POWER AND 

UNUSUAL EVENT DECLARATION 

 

  The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region I staff is monitoring the Pilgrim 

nuclear power plant after the site lost offsite power Friday evening. The plant is operated by 

Entergy Nuclear and is located in Plymouth, Mass. 

   

Pilgrim automatically shut down after losing offsite power at 9:17 Friday night (2/8). The 

plant is stable and all plant safety systems responded as designed. The plant's diesel generators 

are currently supplying power to plant equipment. Plant operators declared an unusual event due 

to the loss of all off-site power. An Unusual Event is the lowest of four levels of the NRC’s 

emergency classification system. 

  

There was no impact to plant workers or the public. 
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